
Are you a Graduate (GSEC) student who is leaving Lewis & Clark while enrolled in 
the Student Health Insurance Plan? 

1. For students leaving school before actively attending the first 15 days of classes for the
semester: 

2. For students leaving school after attending the first 15 days of classes:

If you leave Lewis & Clark after completing the first 15 days of classes, you will continue to be covered 
by the Student Health Insurance Plan through December 31 for Fall Semester or August 31 for 
Spring/Summer coverage (assuming the semester premium was paid). 

3. For students graduating:

Insurance coverage for graduates continues through the effective dates for each semester.  If you 
graduate in December, your coverage continues until December 31.  For spring or summer graduates, 
coverage continues until August 31. No coverage is available for non-enrolled graduates beyond these 
dates. 

For Oregon residents trying to find insurance coverage after graduation, OregonHealthcare.gov is a 
good place to start.  Residents of other states should check with your state for additional 
information.  You can also check to see if you qualify for a subsidy 
at https://www.healthcare.gov/screener/. Additional materials and FAQs can be found on the 
community resource page of the Oregon Healthcare.gov site:  
http://healthcare.oregon.gov/Pages/index.aspx. 

If you have further questions, please contact us at 503-768-7160. 

If this category applies to you, you should contact PacificSource Membership at 
MembershipStudentReps@pacificsource.com as soon as possible after you withdraw. The 
PacificSource Membership team will assist with canceling your insurance and refunding any 
premium you have previously paid. If you are leaving Lewis & Clark for a medical reason, please 
contact Mike Pigou at mike.pigou@usi.com or 503.417.9235 to discuss whether it's possible to 
retain your student health insurance for the semester. 




